Sleepy Hollow Restorations

TARRYTOWN, NEW YORK 10591 • 914-631-8200

February 15, 1980

Mr. Dennis Paul Development Officer Department of Cultural Affairs 830 Fifth Avenue New York, New York 10021

Dear Mr. Paul:

The presentation you made to the workshop, Funding for Accessibility: Federal, State & Foundation Sources, was the most concise and informative session on seeking federal assistance I have ever heard.

I certainly hope that your participation in this Westchester County program means that you will return for future ones. Thank you for the information on Cornerstone Grants. I would like very much to know more about them.

Enclosed is a brochure and guest pass to Sleepy Hollow Restorations. If you are up this way, be sure to visit.

Sincerely,

enclosure

Margaret Cowan
Development Coordinator

Margaret Corlos